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30th Session of the UPR working group

Recommendations by Finland to Russia
14 May 2018
Mr. President,

We welcome the positive steps taken regarding disability rights. However, we note with concern the overall deterioration of the human rights situation in Russia. We urge Russia to comply with its international obligations and to cooperate with international human rights mechanisms, including in the illegally annexed Crimea.
1) Finland recommends, as in 2013, that Russia reviews its legislation regulating the functioning of NGOs, in particular the Federal law on Non-Commercial Organizations and the Federal law on Undesirable Organizations, and brings it into accordance with international human rights law. 

2) Finland recommends Russia to refrain from outlawing religious groups as “extremist” and to ensure them the right to fully practice their religion or belief. 
Thank you.
